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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Sunoco to resume pipeline work at one site 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/08/26/sunoco-to-resume-pipeline-work-at-one-
site.html 
 
Titusville Herald: DEP and PennDOT seek volunteers for ‘Pick Up Pennsylvania’ Littler Campaign (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 47a5598e-3200-560e-84ed-168ffbd3e1e4.html 
 
exploreClarion: DEP and PennDOT seek volunteers for ‘Pick Up Pennsylvania’ Littler Campaign  
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/08/26/dep-penndot-seek-volunteers-for-pick-up-pennsylvania-
litter-campaign/ 
 
exploreVenango: DEP & PennDOT Seek Volunteers for ‘Pick Up Pennsylvania’ Litter Campaign 
https://explorevenango.com/dep-penndot-seek-volunteers-for-pick-up-pennsylvania-litter-campaign/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Impact of state's participation in RGGI debated 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/08/25/impact-of-states-participation-in-rggi-
debated.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania litter cleanups resume during pandemic reopening phase; volunteers 
needed 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pennsylvania-litter-cleanups-resume-during-pandemic-reopening-
phase-volunteers-needed/ 
 
EDF Blog: Pennsylvania legislators seek to protect workers, ratepayers and our climate 
http://blogs.edf.org/climate411/2020/08/25/pennsylvania-legislators-seek-to-protect-workers-
ratepayers-and-our-climate/ 
 
RGGI 
 
Pennlive: RGGI will benefit Pennsylvania as it has 10 other states | PennLive letters 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/08/rggi-will-benefit-pennsylvania-as-it-has-10-other-states-
pennlive-letters.html 
 
WCCS: Senate committee investigates RGGI’s economic impact 
https://www.wccsradio.com/2020/08/26/senate-committee-investigates-rggis-economic-impact/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh Current: In Search of a Global Climate Pollution Agreement 
https://www.pittsburghcurrent.com/in-search-of-a-global-climate-pollution-agreement/   
 
Conservation & Recreation 



 
Post-Gazette: Allegheny County council approves use of purple paint to designate no trespassing areas 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2020/08/25/Allegheny-County-council-approves-use-of-
purple-paint-to-designate-no-trespassing-areas/stories/202008250131  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Bird lore: Planting natives can help birds feed 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/08/bird-lore-planting-natives-can-help-birds-feed/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Bird lore: Planting natives can help birds feed 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/08/bird-lore-planting-natives-can-help-birds-feed/ 
 
Energy 
 
WTAJ: Colver Power Plant set to re-open, bring back nearly 70 jobs 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/colver-power-plant-set-to-re-open-bring-back-
nearly-70-jobs/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Utility shutoffs — threat or call to arms? Stakeholders debate what is fair in time of 
COVID-19 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/08/26/utility-shutoffs-Pennsylvania-
customers-non-payment-PUC-small-business-COVID-19/stories/202008250127  
 
Indiana Gazette: Colver energy facility, mines sold 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/colver-energy-facility-mines-sold/article ba50b8bc-e6e3-11ea-
b157-5bba8480caf6.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Electric bill help is only a click or call away (Opinion) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2020/08/electric-bill-help-is-only-a-click-or-
call-away/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Lebtown.com: Sunoco to pay $355K civil penalty for Mariner East 2 spills affecting 8 counties 
https://lebtown.com/2020/08/26/sunoco-to-pay-355k-civil-penalty-for-mariner-east-2-spills-affecting-
8-counties/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Healthy environment, economy are important  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/08/26/Healthy-environment-economy-are-
important/stories/202008260050 
 
Observer-Reporter: Washington drops to No..2 as gas prices rise slightly in region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/washington-drops-to-no-2-as-gas-prices-rise-slightly-in-
region/article 1b163f54-e6d6-11ea-8c8e-d7590bc2ce12.html  
 
Titusville Herald: Oil Region National Heritage Area to hold virtual meeting (pg 3) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 0345ea66-de73-549d-a81a-2654720435da.html 
 
Renovo Record: $400 million West Keating natural gas synthesis plant moves forward 



http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/61611 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Decade of water use associated with natural gas development reviewed by 
SRBC 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/decade-of-water-use-associated-with-natural-gas-
development-reviewed/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Record-Argus: Can mosquitoes spread the coronavirus? No 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/can-mosquitoes-spread-the-coronavirus-no/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Florida Keys to release modified mosquitoes to fight illness like Zika 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/08/florida-keys-to-release-modified-mosquitoes-to-
fight-illness-like-zika/ 
 
Penn State News: Spotted lanternfly tree traps can be effective, but need careful installation  
https://news.psu.edu/story/629497/2020/08/25/impact/spotted-lanternfly-tree-traps-can-be-effective-
need-careful 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading's single trash hauler ordinance stinks, protesters say 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/readings-single-trash-hauler-ordinance-stinks-protesters-
say/article 1762f5f8-e719-11ea-853c-f34f46c800c2.html 
 
WFMZ: Trash haulers, customers protest Reading's citywide plan 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/trash-haulers-customers-protest-readings-citywide-
plan/article f1055cde-e70e-11ea-9de3-d73f5fe44756.html 
 
KDKA: Volunteers Needed For Litter Clean Up As Part Of ‘Pick Up Pennsylvania’ Campaign 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/08/26/pick-up-pennsylvania-volunteers/ 
 
KDKA: 1Thing: Volunteers Needed For “Pick Up Pennsylvania” Litter Campaign 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/news/1thing-volunteers-needed-for-pick-up-pennsylvania-litter 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Re-upping the recycling program: Somerset seeks to hire coordinator  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/re-upping-the-recycling-program-somerset-seeks-to-hire-
coordinator/article 606793fc-e71a-11ea-8d6a-53206df32c8b.html 
 
Water 
 
York Dispatch: As York City eyes sale of wastewater system, six municipalities ask for control 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/york-city/2020/08/25/york-city-eyes-sale-wastewater-
system-six-municipalities-ask-control/5620303002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Volunteers plant native species at Wyomissing duck pond to keep algae blooms away 



https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/volunteers-plant-native-species-at-wyomissing-duck-pond-
to-keep-algae-blooms-away/article 334859a2-e179-11ea-b336-cbed4a532d4c.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier Twp. Supervisors delegate Act 537 plan development to LTMA 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-twp-supervisors-delegate-act-537-plan-
development-to-ltma/article 3e8f89c3-8556-5451-bed7-dfe5ad59a026.html  
  
Tribune-Review: Meet the man tasked with defending the Youghiogheny River 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/meet-the-man-tasked-with-defending-the-youghiogheny-river/ 
 
Corry Journal: Water storage tanks delayed by COVID 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article dca321e4-e6f6-11ea-aec8-3321056f8e12.html 
 
Titusville Herald:  Clean-up turns up rare but fewer items (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 47a5598e-3200-560e-84ed-168ffbd3e1e4.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Bay pollution reduction plan on city horizon 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/08/bay-pollution-reduction-plan-on-city-horizon/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Backyard bird feeding sales booming in pandemic 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/08/backyard-bird-feeding-sales-booming-in-pandemic.html 
 
Pennlive: What’s the best bass-fishing lake in Pennsylvania? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/08/whats-the-best-bass-fishing-lake-in-pennsylvania.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Planting workshops are back in Lancaster County, plus where to find 30+ virtual 
garden classes in September 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/planting-workshops-are-back-in-lancaster-county-plus-where-to-
find-30-virtual-garden-classes/article ec2e1ee2-e724-11ea-9a60-1b651fee04c1.html 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Weather: Strong Storms Possible Again This Afternoon 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/08/26/afternoon-strong-storms-possible/ 


